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I am deeply concerned with and opposed to HJR 201.  Oregonians already bear a 

significant tax burden and HJR 201 will further strain our citizens.  Many of us are 

retirees and simply cannot afford another tax levied upon us.  The cost of living in this 

state has many of us seriously considering relocating to surrounding states with a 

more friendly tax base.  I have to live within my budget and it's time the government 

did the same.  Vote no on HJR 201. 


